

Newsletter

05.06.2023

NSPCC Childhood Day Mile

Our Childhood Day Mile - 9th June 2023

 During the Childhood Day Mile the whole school will be walking and dancing a mile to music around the school grounds, wearing dressed in something green. We ask that children bring a <u>voluntary</u> <u>donation of £1, wear something green</u>

donation of £1, wear something green and bring a bottle of water to drink.

Fundraising

We've set up a JustGiving page www.justgiving.com/page/kingsfoldprimaryschoolnspcc



14th July 2:00pm onwards

Volunteers required

Annual Attendance

Reception—93%

Year 1&2-94%

Year 3&4-95%

Year 5—95%

Year 6—93%

Whole school—94%

National attendance for this year is 92.4%. Well done Kingsfold

EYFS New Starter Dates

23rd June 2:00-3:00pm

13th July 2:00-3:00pm

I hope you will help us to welcome Mrs Pye as our new HLTA. She will be covering RE, PSE and French across school. Mrs Pye will be starting with us on the 26th June.

Dates

9.5.2023	NSPCC childhood day mile
6.6.2023	Outdoor learning day—orienteering focus
9.6.2023- 12.6.2023	Year 6 PGL
28.6.2023	Outdoor learning day
30.6.2023	Mobile Farm (dependent on contributions)
6.7.2023	KS1 Sports Day
6.7.2023	KS2 Sports Day
21.7.2023	Break up at 2pm

Classroom structure 2023-2024

Miss Ward—EYFS (potentially nursery)

Mrs McCreary—Year 1&2

Mr Spencer—Year 3&4

Mrs Hodge & Mrs Bretherton— Year 4&5

Mr Reid—Year 6

Thank you to the eco council and the volunteers for adding some colour to the playground.



Pupil Reminders

Phones are only to be in school if there has been a signed letter from a parent or guardian and these are to be kept in the office at the pupil's own risk.

Polo shirts are not part of the uniform code and a formal shirt should be worn with a tie. There are lots of freshly washed shirts in the pre-loved uniform which is located in the main entrance.

Trainers are not to be worn for school unless these are smart and are fully black. Designer trainers with coloured soles or labels should not be worn.

End of year reports to go home on the 14th July

THE MOBILE FARM IS COMING TO SCHOOL

FRIDAY 30th June 2023

Children will be able to meet the animals up close and get a hands-on experience they will never forget. They will be able to see, feed and touch the pig, hens, cockerels, ducks, rabbits, sheep, goat and a calf.

This event will take place on the school grounds, with each class having their allotted time to experience the animals in small groups.

The event is being subsidised by the school but we are asking for a small donation from every pupil, so that this event can take place. This is now payable on ParentPay

